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SITE BAGS READY FOR PICK-UP 
 
Good afternoon Site Reps, 
 
I hope you have all had a relaxing and rejuvenating 
summer. The site bags are ready for pick-up at the 
GGEA office.  
 
Each bag contains a bulletin board kit, information 
and flyers for the bulletin board, some notepads (I 
recommend leaving them in the lounge for teachers 
to grab if they want them), and an Educator's 
Rights mini guide (one per member). 
 
The office is open from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday 
through Friday. 
 
Reminder: we have a new address. 
12912 Brookhurst Street, Suites 360 & 365 
Garden Grove, 92840 
 
We are in the 4 story black glass building near the 
corner of Brookhurst St. and Garden Grove Blvd. 
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Contact Information 
GGEA President: Bridgett Holdermann 
phone: 714-638-7480 
fax: 714-638-9167 
email: President, Bridgett Holdermann: president@ggea.org 

Executive Director, Paul Kim: exec@ggea.org 
Associate Staff Membership, Susan Kaylor: membership@ggea.org 
Associate Staff Reception, Jenny Gonzalez: jennyg@ggea.org 

website: www.ggea.org 
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